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On Friday 10th June, updated progression reports for all Year 7 students will be available through 
the Parent Portal in all subjects (website link: https://pupilinfo.helston.cornwall.sch.uk/). You can 
also request a paper copy from Miss Cann, if you require one. You should previously have received 
a letter providing you with an individual ólog inô password for your child. If you no longer have this, 
then please contact Miss Cann (South Site Reception) who can organise your childôs log in details 
to be forwarded to you.  
 
The end of year school reports will be sent home at the beginning of July, these will include an 
overview from your childôs tutor for the year. This will also include the results of the end of year 
tests, plus your childôs final levels and attitude to learning score.  
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I canôt believe how quickly the time is passing as we enter the final half term of this academic year.  
We will be holding our final PSHE day on the 20th June and are looking forward to the Summer 
Concert and Sports day.  As you may be aware, both Ms Martin and myself have started the 
Primary school transition visits, accompanied by the students chosen as Year 7 transition mentors. 
So far, they have been excellent ambassadors for the College and I would like to say well done to 
them all.  
 
Mrs Nelson, Head of Progress for Year 7  
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I was so proud of our Year 7 students on Flora day. Their behaviour was impeccable and ALL 
students worked really hard to ensure that they kept dancing, even with the lack of music at times! 
Everyone dressed appropriately and it all made for an extremely successful day. Well done!  
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